
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         

            
            
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
            

             

 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS   

Cancellation of CT2 bus service 
 

Attention: All Passengers 

 

Please be informed that the CT2 bus service cease operation starting from 
today. 
 

It is now replaced by a new bus service, S1-Shopping Shuttle which we 
have launched on 29th January 2011. 
 
With this new S1 bus service, you may enjoy a pleasant ride to the famous shopping 
centres in Johor Bahru such as KSL City, Holiday Plaza, Danga City Mall and City 
Square. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Any inquiry, kindly contact our Hotline : Head Office 07-358 2244 or SMS 012-7178080 
 
Official website : www.causewaylink.com.my   www.facebook.com/causewaylink 

Effective Date: 
        11th February, 2011 

 


